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Wednesday 28th June 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Ref: Angie Thomas Talk at Brixton Library 

 

On Thursday 6th July, your child will be attending a book talk by internationally bestselling 

superstar author Angie Thomas at Brixton Library. Angie Thomas makes her middle grade debut 

with the launch of an inventive, hilarious, and suspenseful new contemporary fantasy trilogy 

inspired by African American history and folklore. 
 

We will be leaving school at 1.45pm and walking to the library. Please ensure that your child is 

wearing full school uniform, with sensible shoes, and has appropriate clothing for the time of year.   

 

They are not required to bring a packed lunch and there is no cost for this trip. Due to the current 

weather, it is advisable for your child to carry a water bottle.  

 

Please use Scopay (Tucasi) to give consent for your child to take part in the trip. 

 

If you would like to volunteer to accompany KS2 on this trip, please use the following link to 

register your interest: https://forms.gle/NoKiNmyeVNra6xdh6    

 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Miss Thomas 

Year 3 Teacher 
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